
 
Holzindustrie Schweighofer hands over houses for flooding victims  
December 15, 2010 
 
The heavy flooding in June 2010 in the Suveava region/Romania destroyed about 154 houses and 
made so many families homeless. In this situation Holzindustrie Schweighofer, affected by this 
natural disaster itself, decided immediately to support one of the most hit Granicesti district in 
building new houses. The houses were built according to the design from Architect Sergiu Petrea, 
expert for constructions in disaster endangered areas. 
 
In December 15, 2010 the first 4 houses out of 8 sponsored by Holzindustrie Schweighofer were 
handed over to the new owners. The ceremony was attended by several representatives of the local 
and regional authorities and the sponsor Gerald Schweighofer.  
The new house owners took over a giant key as symbol of their new homes.  Among them are two 
families with 7 or 8 children respectively. 
 
“I am so happy that we could bring back security and joy to those people who suffered so much from 
this disaster” said the donator Gerald Schweighofer.  
 
In order to celebrate this special day Gerald Schweighofer invited all new house owners and their 
families for lunch in his hotel “The Gerald’s” in Radauti/Suceava. 
“I can’t think of a happier day in my life” expressed one of the new owners his thankfulness. 
 
The further 4 houses sponsored by Holzindustrie Schweighofer will be finished and ready for move-in 
in the beginning of the forthcoming year. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Further details and contact: 
Romania:      Austria: 
Nichifor Tofan      Margareta Patzelt 
nichifor.tofan@schweighofer.ro    margareta.patzelt@schweighofer.at 

Left to right:  
Happy new owner,  
Gheorge Flutur from Suceva District 
Parliament,  
Donator Gerald Schweighofer 
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